
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Boulevard Heights Elementary School 
would like to invite all incoming Kindergarteners to 
join us for an informative session regarding the 

upcoming 2024-2025 school year. 
Join us Wednesday, April 24, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. 

For more information call (754) 323-4950 
 
 
 


